
E. .,,, " 

G 
6- 

2 - i  M E S S E R  C A P A R E L L O  &I S E L F ,  P . A .  0 2  -5 2 
-3 A t t o r n e y s  A t  L a w  . 

. c %  

G 3  
e $  

0 
P wwui foufla coni 

April 13,2010 5 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND U. S. MAIL 
Mr. Marshall Willis, Director 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 100128-WU, Applicationfor increase in waler rates in GulfCounry by 
Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Willis: 

On March 10,201 0, Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. filed a test year letter for a rate case 
to be filed. On March 17, 2010, you responded requesting additional information, which was 
requested to be filed by April 16, 2010. 

Due to other demands on our resources, this is to request that the requested information be 
due April 30, 2010. 

To the extent necessary, the Company would waive the requirement for a response to the 
original submission within 30 days from receipt and agree to using the date of the information to be 
submitted as the date ofthe request for purposes of Rule 25-30.430( I), Florida Administrative Code. 

Thank you for your assistance. If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Norman H. Horton, Jr 

NHH/amb 
cc: Ralph Roberson 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk 
Office of Public Counsel 

Regional Center Office Park / 2618 Centennial Place 1 lallahassee. 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 15579 / Tallahassee, Florida 3231 

Main Telephone: (850) 222-0720 / Fax: (850) 224-4359 


